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Despite assuring that PVS provided full sets of equipment for the LC Open Meets in 
June, I failed to provide adequate guidance for the meet directors on equipment 
setup.  One meet was one with pads at both ends, as designed.  One meet was run 
with pads at one end and two-button backup.  One meet was run with pads at one 
end and one-button backup.  And one meet was run was buttons as the primary timing 
system.  Better direction needs to be given to meet directors for PVS meets so they 
are all run the same. 
 
Meet Manager 5 software upgrade (currently in beta) for the PVS license had been 
purchased.  The software was successfully used at the LC Age Group Championships.  
It will also be used at the LC Senior and Junior Championships. 
 
The new CTS-6 timing console has been delivered.  I tested it during the LC Age Group 
Championships.  The Infinity starting systems ordered are on back-order but should be 
delivered before the new short course season. 
 
Two summer swim leagues (CCSDA and PMSL) are renting PVS equipment for their 
league championships this summer. 
 
The PVS Officials Committee is overseeing the election of the PVS Officials 
Representative.  The election is taking place during the July championship meets and 
is being run electronically using BallotBin.com. 
 
 
       Tim Husson 
       Vice Chair, Operations Division 
       thusson@comcast.net 


